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Senate's Academic Policy
and Planning Committee
extends a welcome to
Interested members of
the York community to a
forum to raise an
discuss issues relating to
potential linkage
between York University
and the International
Space University. The
forum will be held:

MONDAY, OCTOBER 5, 1952

4:00 PM T0 6:3

»PLAGE
VANIER COLLEGE DINING HALL

o,

Themes to be di
but will not be |

INTERNATIONAL SPACE UNIVERSITY

will include,
fnl:rt::etl:l, the following:
e The bid process and its current
status

e Potential advantages/hazards for

York of a relatlonshln with ISU
e Potential advantages/hazards for

Ontario in ISU

e Economic and lundlng issues

o Research issues and ISU research
mission
e Student accessibility
e Academic Ilnkages
e Structure and organization of ISU
and non-academic Ilnkages to York
o cnlleglal issues, e.g. employment
status, hlrlng etc.
e Impact on York services

o Links with the private sector

o0Other Issues

To facilitate the discussion of these and
other questions raised at the forum, there
will be a panel with members representing a
cross-section of views. The Chair of Senate,
Dr. Stuart Robbins will moderate the session.




